John Logie Baird ELCC
Parental Partnership Policy 
Aims:
Parents are the first educators of their young children. The aim of this establishment is to support and enhance the development of the children in the ELC. At John Logie Baird we respect, understand and value the contribution the parents make towards their children’s learning and hope to provide support, guidance and encouragement to parents as educators. We understand the need for regular meaningful and positive communications between ELC staff and parents. 
The term ‘parents’ is employed throughout this policy however this refers to parents, guardians and carers. 
Procedures:
John Logie Baird ELCC operates an open door policy by:
1. Providing the parents with information before their child starts, eg admissions. 
2. Introduction sessions for parents to come and see the establishment and meet staff. 
3. Working with parents to communicate their child’s developmental needs when starting the ELC. 
4. Having parents come into the ELC with their child before the session starts to ensure a smooth settle. Any unsettled child can settle in the garden with their parent until they are happy to come in and start the day. 
5. Informing parents regularly about their child’s progress, both informally on a daily basis and formally during parent’s evenings or written/digital reports. 
6. Providing guidance, advice and resources to support home learning – see saw activities/activity packs where applicable. 
7. Making sure parents are kept informed of events, planned learning opportunities and meetings through noticeboards, newsletters and questionnaires. 
8. Encouraging parents to attend ELC events. 
9. Information leaflets handed to parents to ensure they have the opportunity to become familiar with Realising the Ambition and Curriculum for Excellence.
10. Encouraging parental support in the playroom and providing opportunities for parents to contribute their own skills, knowledge and interest through Welcome Wednesday’s. 
Article 3 (best interests of the child) The best interests of the child must be a top priority in all decisions and actions that affect children
Article 5 (parental guidance and a child’s evolving capacities): Governments must respect the rights and responsibilities of parents and carers to provide guidance and direction to their child as they grow up, so that they fully enjoy their rights. This must be done in a way that recognises the child’s increasing capacity to make their own choices.
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